
 

 

 
 
 
 
EPSU General Circular N°6 (2014) 
To all EPSU and PSI affiliated unions  
To members of the EPSU Executive 
Committee 

 
 

Ref. JWG/cb 
 
Brussels, 27 May 2014 
 
 

Appeal for assistance 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Severe flooding has affected many hundred thousands of citizens and caused grave 
damage in several Balkan countries such as Bosnia-Herzegovina, Croatia and Serbia. 
The 9th EPSU Congress heard evidence of the trade union representatives, see for 
example here: http://youtu.be/hiPml6Oc8TY  
 
It also sent a message of sympathy and solidarity to the unions 
(www.epsu.org/a/10488). Congress agreed to call on affiliated unions to provide 
assistance allowing the unions to support their members and continue the union work.  
 
As several countries and unions are involved, EPSU plays a coordinating role. The 
contributions can be made to the EPSU Bank account - please mention: Flooding 
Balkans. 
 
EPSU account : IBAN: BE62437620094261 – BIC: KREDBEBB 
 
On behalf of the unions we thank you in advance for the support provided.  
 
In Solidarity, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rosa Pavanelli,      Jan Willem Goudriaan, 
PSI General Secretary    EPSU General Secretary 
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